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Welcome to the second edition of the TWA Telegraph! 
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• Contact us 

Welcome from the Headteacher 

It is a pleasure to welcome you to the second edition of the TWA Telegraph!  In this edition you can 

meet some of the staff at students of TWA and learn a little about them!   

This edition marks the end of our very first term at TWA and what a term it has been!  We have had 

our building fully handed over to us, the sports pitch and Multi Use Games Area (MUGA) are all 

finished and available for students to use and very shortly the new gym building will be handed over 

ready for us to equip for the students! 

 

As the Founding Headteacher it has been a honour to take the school from designs on a piece of 

paper to the finished article and now seeing students attending and enjoying our fabulous facilities is 

so rewarding! 

 

September will soon be with us and we will welcome up to 44 students across years 5/6/7 and 8 

which will be the next stage as we build towards our capacity of 80 over the next few years.  



 

I wanted to take this opportunity to wish you and your families a safe and happy summer holidays 

and I can't wait until we are back in September! 

 

Best wishes 

 

Paul 

 

Meet a Staff Governor 

I am Andriana the current year 6 teacher and staff governor. Many of you already know that I am 

Greek, enjoy zumba and dancing, and adore alpacas. I have been a teacher for 10 years and I am so 

lucky to be a part of The Warwickshire Academy working with such wonderful children and staff.  

As a teacher I am passionate about creating an engaging library and ensuring all children have 

access to a variety of reading books in order that they develop a passion for reading.  

As a staff Governor I endeavour to ensure all children and staff are happy and I am dedicated to look 

out for their wellbeing.  

I listen to staff and children’s opinions and suggestions, and put them forward to the board so that 

together we can make The Warwickshire Academy an even better place. 



 

Meet a student 

In this edition of the TWA Telegraph we are meeting Riley, one of our founding students.  Riley has 

some really interesting hobbies outside of school that couldn't be more different!  As well as enjoying 

riding his dirt bike Riley is also a campanologist! 

Riley recently went to Exeter Cathedral where he took part in the Ringing World National Youth 

Contest! Riley said there must have been over 200 people taking part! 



 

 



Important Dates 

School finishes for the summer on Thursday 21st July 2022 

School return on Thursday 8th September 2022 for all students 

Contact us 

We would love to hear your thoughts and ideas about what you would like to see in future issues of 

the TWA Telegraph.  Contact us at enquiry@wa.thrive.ac to let us know your ideas! 

mailto:enquiry@wa.thrive.ac

